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Derby Day Raftup   
 

Mariposita, 
Tranquility, More Serenity, 
Viking Princess, Rosanna, 
Ryan's Place,  Sundance, 

Enterprise, and Meridan rafted 
up and our horses RACED.  I 
don’t remember who won, but 

we had FUN  
Which way do we go 
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Commodore: 
Charles Biancardi 

561-860-5858 
CommodoreSSSF@SailingSingles.org 

May Birthdays 
 
Anne Ekstrom 5/3 
 
Yana Kesler 5/5 
 
Robert Bettarel 5/8 
 
Tony Massa 5/11 
 
Carol Saler 5/12 
 
John Foy 5/18 
 
Anna De Rosa 5/21 
 
Peggy Lackner 5/24 
 
Annette DeVivo 5/25 
 
Camille Galindo 5/28 
 
Lynda Holz 5/28 
 
Grace Granda 5/30 
 

June Birthdays 
 
Marie Alcazar 6/2 
 
Arlene Bothwell-Sprenger 6/2 
 
Lilian Kern  6/2 
 
David Legrow 6/2 
 
Siri Pilitsis 6/4 
 
Jean Crocker-Deering  6/5 
 
Ilene Rogers 6/7 
 
David Caulkett  6/8 
 
Andy Deering 6/12 
 
Jane Anderson  6/14 
 
Debi Hallmark  6/14 
 
David Anderson 6/21 
 
Deborah Magraw 6/24 
 
Kim Cotet 6/25 
 
Kim Levin 6/26 
 
Barbara DePalma 6/28 
 
Anita Papkov 6/29 
 
Michael Lyon 6/30 

Vice Commodore: 
Marie Alcazar 
954-232-2690 

ViceCommodoreSSSF@SailingSingles.org 
Secretary: 

Jane Haughian 
814-450-7075 

SecretarySSSF@SailingSingles.org 
Treasurer: 

Max Goldstein 
954-296-3411 

TreasurerSSSF@SailingSingles.org 
Membership: 

Dot Castell 
508-410-4570 

MembershipDirSSSF@SailingSingles.org 
Newsletter: 
Rich Hustins 

754-281-5610 
NewsletterDirSSSF@SailingSingles.org 

Social Director: 
Nancy Widener 
954-748-6156 

SocialDirSSSF@SailingSingles.org 
Sailing Director: 
Debi Hallmark 
954-907-7461 

SailingDirSSSF@SailingSingles.org  
Boat Owners Representative:  

Mary Ann Hernandez 
954-767-8037 

BoatOwnersRepSSSF@SailingSingles.org 
Internet Producer: 
Deborah Magraw 

561-693-8500 
WebMasterSSSF@SailingSingles.org 

Advertisers Business Card 2”x 
3.5” Members $50 per annum 

Non-Members $100 per annum 
Make check payable to SSSF 

Contact: Max Goldstein 
Phone: (954) 296-3411 

TreasurerSSSF@SailingSingles.org 

Check out our new line of SSSF products! 
Cynthia Hollen has set up an on-line store for our product 
line, where you can purchase various items with our SSSF 

logo.  Please visit: 
http://www.cafepress.com/sailingsingles  

to see what’s for sale. 
(and we do get a small percentage of all purchases). 
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Memorial Weekend Was a SUCCESS 

   

   

   

   

Notice all the frowns … NOOBODY was having any fun … 
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General Meeting May 3, 2012 
 
The meeting was called to order by Vice 
Commodore Marie at 7:40 PM. 
 
Secretary's Report:  The reading of the 
minutes from the last meeting was waived. 
 
Boat Owner's Representative's Report: 
Mary Ann discussed Memorial Day weekend 
plans. She stated that 4 captains are interested 
in going to Pumpkin Key for the weekend. 
Several others plan to go to Bimini. 
 
Membership Director's Report: Dot 
stated that we currently have 183 members. 
 
Treasurer's Report:  Max disclosed the 
current amount of money in the club account. 
He and Nancy will be working on an updated 
budget for the rest of the year.  
 
Marketing Director's Report: Debra 
stated that The problems with the club web site 
are being remedied and that the site should be 
functional within the next month 
 
Newsletter Director's Report: Rich 
stated the newsletter will be published soon.  
 
Vice Commodore's Report:  Marie 
stated that the Pink books will be ready for 
distribution at the next club social.  She 
discussed the upcoming SOS.  It will be held at 
the Pirate's Republic on June 9th between the 
hours of 12-5 PM. Because of prior complaints of 
poor tipping, an 18% gratuity will be added to all 
member's bills on the entire amount of the bill.  
The members will each be given a $10.00 
voucher toward the payment of their bills.  She 
will attempt to set up sails for the following 
Sunday so that members may practice learned 
skills.  (The weather has not cooperated for the 
past two SOS's).  It was strongly recommended 
that all new members attend the SOS.  

Social Director's Report: Nancy reported 
that she continues to work with Debi to hold as 
many parties on boats as possible this year.  She 
is planning 3 land based parties and more details 
will be coming.   
 
Sailing Director's Report: Debi is 
coordinating the Derby Day party scheduled for 
May 5th.  8 boats have signed up for this party.  
She is planning derby hat, mint julep and boat 
decoration contests.  There will be dingy races.  
There will be betting on the results. The raft-up 
begins at 1:00 PM on Saturday, the 5th.  There 
have been a lot of sails reported this year.   
 
Other: Jeanne and Andy reported that the Air 
and Sea show was well attended despite 
uncooperative weather. The Jazz brunch, as 
always it’s the first Sunday of the month and 
they will be there with the club flag and tent.  All 
are invited to participate.     
 
The meeting adjourned at 8:15 PM. 
 
Respectfully Submitted: 
Jane Haughian, Secretary 
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We will be meeting at the Universal Palms Hotel for the Business Meetings. 
The address is:  4900 Powerline Road, Ft Lauderdale, FL 333309.  (South east 
corner of Commercial Boulevard and Powerline Road)  The phone number 
there is 954-776-4880  We are hoping that this will provide a more 
comfortable place to hold our meetings, as well as better parking.  Please 
remember your bartenders and waitress when tipping. 
 
 

Our meetings are not a DULL affair, so PLEASE ATTEND 
 
 

 

    

 
Dock space wanted for a 32' sailboat. 
Must be located near the ICW. 

 
Contact: Greg Aurre at 305-610-9038 or gaurre@gmail.com  

 



Sailing Singles of South Florida 6 May, 2012  
 

Future events:  

You are invited to a Gemini Birthday Party to be held June 8, 2012 
from 7 PM onward at the Veterans of Foreign Wars (VFW). 

Spring SOS – Saturday, June 9, 2012 – 11:30 am til 5 pm, Pirate's 
Republic 

60’s Party: - July 7, 2012 – 7PM til at Doug and Karen Long’s 

SSSF LUAU PARTY, Saturday, August 11, 2012, 7pm, Bob Misfud’s 
home, 2780 NE 16th St., Pompano Beach 33062 
 

We will be having socials at Holiday Park on Friday nights for the Starlight 
Musical Concerts.  See Andy and Jean for details 

   June 15 - Shadow Creek (Country) 

June 22 - Curbstone (Rock n Roll) 

June 29 - Jimmy Stowe & the Stowaways (Tropical Rock & Jimmy Buffet) 

July 6 - Flavor (Motown Rhythm & Blues) 

July 13 - Viva (Classic Rock 'n' Roll) 

July 20 - Valerie Tyson Band (Rhythm & Blues) 

July 27 - Brat Pack (80's Rock & Dance) 

August 3 - Brass Evolution (Show band)  
 

ALL SSSF MEMBERS:  Please email photos 
to NewsletterDirSSSF@SailingSingles.org and/or  WebMasterSSSF@SailingSingles.org   
Please send them with a small note describing when and where the pictures were taken. 
It’s a GREAT WAY see that great photo of you and your best friend online and in print. 
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Spinnaker Sponsors 
 

There are now 4 levels of donation: Platinum: $100.00, Gold: $50.00, Silver: $35.00, Bronze: 
$20.00. If you see your donation is up for renewal, please rejoin (and upgrade if you can). 
 

 

 Platinum – $100.00     
 
 

 
Gold – $50.00 

     Max Goldstein – February 2012                        Mary Ann Hernandez – February 2012 
     Marie Alcazar – February 2012                         Rich Hustins – July 2011  

Silver – $35.00 
 
 

Bronze – $20.00 
 
 

 
To become a Spinnaker Sponsor, donate $20.00, $35.00, $50.00 or $100.00 to the club which allows the 
club to provide more activities for its members. WE NEED MORE SPONSORS. As you can see, a lot of 
memberships have expired. Please join or rejoin! 
 

What would you do: Max S. Goldstein 
• If your bank sends a foreclosure notice after one Pre-Paid Legal Associate 

late house payment? 
• A creditor tries illegal collection tactics? maxsgoldstein@gmail.com 
• If you need a lease agreement reviewed? www.prepaidlegal.com/hub/maxgoldstein 
• If you needed unlimited legal questions answered? http://www.greatworkplan.com/maxgoldstein/  Just 

watch for 10 minutes 
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